
 

 

 

 

June 8, 2017 

Subject: SOM FEC response to the Abusive conduct and Bullying guidance and statement.  

Dear Dylan, 

The School of Medicine (SOM) Faculty Executive Committee (FEC) has the following comments on the subject 
matter: 

Campus review: abusive conduct and Bullying guidance and statement. 

The SOM FEC found the document fairly comprehensive and the language fair. We look forward 
to hear from other FECs at the Executive Council meeting if other points are to be brought to the 
attention of the Provost and the Chancellor.  

 

Sincerely, 

Maurizio Pellecchia 
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